
  

 
 

  

WE ARE BACK ! 

  

You might be asking, what happened to the Republic? We lost contact 
with you in January. A lot has happened, but we will try to keep this as 
simple as possible. 

  

Starting in January, infiltrators once again attacked this Republic. They 
began by trying to take over the Senate (just as before). Shortly after 
that, Tim Turner resigned from his position as Attorney General. From 
what we can tell (from his own words), people from his past contacted 
him again, claiming to be white hats. Apparently this Republic needs to 
be destroyed in order to create a new one. Does that sound reasonable? 
It is obvious to us that Tim is once again being tricked by these people, 
likely the same ones that set him up for prison the first time. The 
infiltrators are working with these "white hats" to lure away as many 
patriots from the Republic as possible. We call them the "splinter group." 
They also appear to be involved with a "nation-states" agenda again. 

  

We lost contact with you because "someone" reported our website 
domain as "spam" and blacklisted us, even companies that we have 
used for over 10 years. That blocked our access to sending out the 
newsletter. I wonder who that could have been?? We have been fighting 
with the companies responsible for these crimes during this time, but we 
finally have a solution. And this is why you are seeing this newsletter 
now. 

  

Next came the infiltrators bragging that they would take control of our 
Members website, and then a short time later the website attacks started. 



These were very sophisticated attacks that were on the level of 3-letter 
agencies. We have proof that the splinter group is responsible because 
they claim to "have control of the website and all the documents." The 
good news is that they do not. Not only that, but it has been reported that 
Tim Turner claims to have given the order to take down the website. The 
Members website will be up and running again soon, and we will also let 
you know once it is operational. Look for it through this shortcut: 

https://www.republicforusa.org 

  

The splinter group then convinced SG Anon to join them, and we have 
been addressing the unfounded accusations, without evidence, from SG 
for a while. In a nutshell, the splinter group likes to make accusations 
about a lot of people. Does that sound like the kind of Republic that you 
would like to join??  

  

However, we know that this is God's plan, that these people who are 
leaving the Republic had to leave, because God does not want them in 
His Republic. We only get one chance at saving the country, and we 
need God's people to serve. If God is calling you to serve, email us at 

  

RRB.admin@republicoftheunitedstates.org 

  

and let us know what state you live in. We need governors in about 12 of 
the states for starters, but you can serve in other positions as well. We 
would appreciate your prayers as we endure yet another infiltration. Why 
would the infiltrators spend all this time and energy trying to harm the 
Republic, unless this was the authentic Republic? 

  

God bless the Republic and God bless America.  

Sincerely, 

https://www.republicforusa.org/
mailto:RRB.admin@republicoftheunitedstates.org


Jim Geiger 

President, Republic for the united States of America 

  

Sandy Miarecki 

Secretary of State, Republic for the united States of America 
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